
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, January 28 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity…………..Donna & Paul Gonya 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……Joe Marasco 
Tuesday, January 29 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..George Beemsterboer 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Charlie Brown 
Wednesday, January 30 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Elmer & Metta George 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Paul Creager 
Thursday, January 31 
     7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Most Forgotten Souls 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Katie Blauser  
Friday, February 1 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Living & deceased members   
                                                            Hubacher Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Virginia Griffin   
Saturday, February 2 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....Susan Simmons  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Tom Kain  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………..Dorothy & Ralph Grant  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………….Isolde Marshall  
Sunday, February 3 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Ed Clemans  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:    
 

Jer 1:4-5, 17-19; Ps 71:1-6, 15, 17; 1 Cor 12:31 — 13:13 [13:4-13]; 
Lk 4:21-30 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 January 27, 2019 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


 ASSOCIATE PASTOR’S PEN 
 

“As a body is one though it has many parts, and all the parts of the 
body, though many, are one body, so also Christ” (1 Corinthians 
12:12) Paul uses this to explain how each one of us is a part of the 
body of Christ and regardless of what part of the body we are,  
each part of the body is necessary and has a part to play. But you 
know sometimes when we are a part of something, we fall into the  
temptation of either seeing how the part that we contribute is not 
important to the whole or to say that our part is the most important 
and no other part is needed. At times like this we are invited to take 
a step back and acknowledge how our part is necessary to the larger 
picture or to recognize the need for others. 
 
My Grandpa Keller in his retirement had many hobbies to occupy 
his time. Some of these hobbies included building bird houses,  
fishing and hunting, gardening, and after Grandma died, he picked 
up baking. During this time of the year when the cold weather kept 
him inside, he would build puzzles. And not only would he build 
puzzles but once he had a puzzle together, he would glue the pieces 
to a board and then put a frame around it and hang it up in the house.  
Just like the way you would hang any other picture in your home.  
I have one of his finished puzzles of the Last Supper in my office.   
 
One day I was visiting with Grandpa marveling at the picture on the 
puzzle he just put together. As I was marveling, Grandpa asked me 
“Do you know what the most frustrating thing about putting a puzzle 
together is?” “No, perhaps, finding the right pieces that fit together” 
I said. “That is frustrating. But the most frustrating thing is putting 
all the pieces together and discovering that you have one piece  
missing.” While I do not regularly put puzzles together. I understand 
Grandpa’s frustration. I mean you put all that time into putting the 
puzzle together and then discover a piece to the puzzle is missing. 
Our puzzle and picture is incomplete. There is a hole in the puzzle 
because the piece is missing. The beauty of the picture is lost  
because of the missing piece to the puzzle. Each piece to the puzzle 
is necessary. In each piece connecting we get a completed puzzle 
and a full picture. In the Last Supper picture, the piece that makes up 
Jesus hair is just as necessary as the piece that is part of the floor. In 
just the same way each one of us is a piece to the Body of Christ and 
at times we may feel like we are that piece that is the floor to the 
picture. For many this piece that goes unnoticed and would seem not 
to be important, but without that piece to the puzzle the picture is 
not complete. At other times we may be the piece that makes up the 
face of Jesus. It is a piece that is the focal point of the picture; some 
may argue that this is the most important piece but you know  
without this piece connected to others it is just a piece to a puzzle.   
 
As we journey through life at different times, we may feel like what 
we have to offer is too little. At other times we may feel like what 
we have to offer is everything and we do not need help from anyone. 
Regardless of how little or how much we have, we have been called 
to give and depend on others to share what they have with us. For it 
is when we contribute to doing our part that we contribute to the 
building of the Body of Christ. 
 

 
World Day for  
Consecrated Life will be 
celebrated in the Church 
on Saturday, February 2, 
2019. Please pray for all 
those who have made 
commitments in the  
consecrated life, and be 
sure to thank them on 

their special day. May they continue to be inspired by Jesus Christ 
and respond generously to God's gift of their vocation. 

  REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS    
 
Everyone Leads: An Evening with Chris Lowney  
In collaboration with the University of Dayton’s Professor of 
Faith and Culture and Campus Ministry our pastoral region is 
hosting Chris Lowney, author of Everyone Leads: How to  
Revitalize the Catholic Church. Lowney’s practical strategy will 
catalyze profound change all of us can employ- from the pew to 
the pulpit- to strengthen our parishes. Join us February 19th for 
a free soup dinner beginning at 6pm, followed by a talk by Chris 
beginning at 7pm in Emmanuel’s Church basement. 
 
2019 Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA)  
Next weekend is Commitment Weekend for the 2019 Catholic 
Ministries Appeal. Please join with Catholics in every parish 
throughout our archdiocese who are being witnesses of Christ’s 
love to thousands right here in our communities. These  
ministries depend on our help each year!   
 
Thanks to the generosity of many families within the Downtown 
Dayton Pastoral Region, last year the following amounts were 
contributed to the CMA from our respective parishes.  
Emmanuel Church:    $34,179 
St. Joseph Church:     $20,656 
Holy Trinity Church: $13,945 
 
This year, our goal is: 
Emmanuel Church:    $19,529 
St. Joseph Church:     $16,718 
Holy Trinity Church:  $15,166 
 
Families will be receiving a CMA mailing in the coming weeks. 
Please prayerfully complete your pledge card and return it in the 
envelope provided, or bring your completed pledge card to 
Mass. For more information, please visit CatholicAppeal.info. 
Thank you! 
 
Save the Date… March 9-13, 2019, for the Downtown Dayton 
Pastoral Region Mission entitled “A Busy Person’s Retreat.  
Few people can get away to make a retreat and so this year’s 
Mission will provide an opportunity to take some time in the 
course of the day to share a retreat in the midst of your busy 
schedule. Our retreat directors will be Fr. Jude Siciliano, OP and 
Sr. Patricia Bruno, OP.  Please mark your calendars and plan to 
participate in this year’s Mission.  
 
FORMED Pick of the Week:   The Jeweller’s Shop.  This 
week’s selection is a movie based on the best-selling novel  
written by a pope and saint. The Jeweller’s Shop bring to life the 
story, written by John Paul II, about the struggles and triumphs 
in the marriages of three couples. To access the FORMED  
website, go to Formed.org and login using our parish code: 
FZ4VY9 (All upper-case letters). 
 
Young Families Ice Skating Night: 
The Dayton Downtown Parishes are sponsoring a Young  
Families Ice Skating Night at Riverscape Metropark on  
February 10th from 6-8pm. Cost is only $2 per person! Large 
families max $10. First 50 people to come get a free cup of hot 
chocolate. Children must be accompanied by an adult. This is  
a great opportunity to spend time together as a family and to 
invite your neighbors or friends who are not a part of our  
community!  
 
Fifth Annual Sweetheart Dinner Dance...Celebrate with 
your Valentine at a Sweetheart Dinner Dance hosted by the mar-
riage ministry of Saint Joseph, Emmanuel and Holy Trinity Par-
ishes including a sit down dinner, prizes, and dancing on Satur-
day, February 16th from 6-10 pm at Dayton Woman's Club, 225 
N Ludlow St. Reserve your seats by Feb 1st for $50 per couple 
by contacting Rachel Bond at 937-554-6208.  

CatholicAppeal.info
Formed.org


REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS   continued… 

  
Christmas Book Young Adult Study: Into His Likeness 
Did you grab one of our Christmas books but haven’t gotten around 
to reading it yet? Join other young adults beginning January 27th to 
read Into His Likeness by Edward Sri. This book club will last 6 
weeks to help get you through that post-holiday February slump! 
Location and time TBD by those registered. To register and get the 
reading schedule or to get a book email Shaughn Phillips 
sphilips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.    

 
 
 
 

Prayer List 
Sharon Borgert               Nancy Glazier              Randy Rosenthal    
Daniel Branch                George Hendrix           Tony Rocco  
Bernard Chachula           Kathy McCrabb           Molly Schneider 
Michael Dalessio            Thomas Ledinsky        Louis Schulze 
Annette & John Fohl      Mike McDonald                                                                                             
 
Our sympathy is extended to Brother  Matt on the death of his 
brother, David Schaefer. May he rest in the peace of the Lord.  
 
Did you forget to pick up a bulletin at Mass?  
The bulletins are available on our website, 
www.EmmanuelCatholic.com. Click on the bulletin link and then 
choose the week you would like to read. Emmanuel keeps 4 weeks 
of bulletins on our website. If you need one that is not listed, click 
on the bulletin archive link. Keep informed on the happenings 
within our Downtown Dayton Catholic Parish Communities.  
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and Benediction 
Join us on Tuesday evenings at 7:00pm for the Miraculous Medal 
Novena, with church doors opening at 6:30pm. During this holy 
hour we pray the Novena as well as have Exposition, Benediction, 
Communion and a short homily. Come and spend some quiet time 
in the presence of God. 
 
VIRTUS Monthly Bulletins…have you been checking in and 
completing your monthly questions from VIRTUS? After you have 
completed your live VIRTUS training, you should receive a 
monthly reminder e-mail from VIRTUS stating in the subject line 
“New Content on VIRTUS Online.”  Simply go to www.virtus.org 
to log in and on the far right side of the page under “Training 
Bulletin Report,” click on “Click here to see your complete report.” 
You will then be able to see how many bulletins you have missed. 
If you have questions please call or email Brother Matt, 
brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com. 
 

  

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Bible Study meets today in the par ish office building 
following the 8:30 a.m. Mass. All are welcome to attend. 
 
If you would like a statement of your  donations to Holy Tr inity 
Parish for tax purposes, please email Judi at 
ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net or call the parish office. 
 
First Reconciliation and First Communion Classes: Classes will 
be held the second and fourth Sundays of the month during FIRE. It is 
not too late to sign up or just show up. 
 
Mass Intentions are being accepted for  2019. If you have loved 
ones you wish to remember please call Judi at the parish office for 
scheduling. 
 
The Downtown Dayton Parishes are having a “Busy Person’s 
Retreat” March 11 through the 13. Fr. Jude Siciliano, OP and Sister 
Patricia Bruno, OP, the retreat leaders will be with us from March 6 
through the 13. We are in the process of making things comfortable 
for them and one of their needs is transportation. So, we are asking, is 
there a family who has an extra car that they could use while in 
Dayton to travel between the three parishes? If so, please call Judi at 
the parish office. Many thanks! 
 
Powerful Tools for Caregivers, a presentation by Ketter ing 
Health Network Community Outreach is today after the 11:30 Mass 
in Trinity Center. Preceding the presentation is a potluck meal with 
the parish providing the main dish. Parishioners are asked to bring a 
side or a dessert to share.   
Family caregivers will learn how to take care of themselves while 
caring for others in this informative session. Whatever your age or 
care giving circumstances, this session can benefit you. All are 
welcome. 
 
Remember Them In Your Prayers 
Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 
Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you or 
a family member is going into the hospital, please call the parish 
offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the hospitals of 
admissions. 
 
Please circle these dates on your calendar: 
Sunday, February, February 10 – FIRE Pancake Breakfast after 
both Masses, in Trinity Center. All are welcome. 
Saturday, March 9 – Our annual Fish Fry 
Monday through Wednesday, March 11- 13 – “The Busy Person’s 
Retreat 
Friday, March 30, 7:00 p.m. Jubilee Singers present the Stations 
of the Cross though song and dance. 
 
Ushers are needed for  the 11:30 Mass each Sunday. If you 
regularly attend the 11:30 Mass and would like to give your gift of 
service to the parish as an usher, please call the parish office. This 
ministry is open to both men and women. 
 
Do you have some time on your hands? The Corner  Cupboard, 
located at 504 Xenia Avenue is always looking for willing workers,  
in addition to donations of household items and clothing. Stop in  
and see what you can do to help them. The Corner Cupboard is  
very generous to our Outreach Ministry. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for January 20, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:              Budget   Collection 
                                            $  7,980.00             $2,826.00 
YTD excess or (deficit):     $17,491.00 
St. Vincent DePaul:  $     282.60 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for January 20, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget        Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $1,913.00 
YTD excess or (deficit):          ($1,289.00) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

"Wisdom doesn't necessarily come with age; 
sometimes age just shows up all by itself."  

 

‒ Author unknown, via the Joyful Noiseletter 

mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
http://www.EmmanuelCatholic.com
http://www.virtus.org
mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
mailto:ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net


 
 
 
Theology On Tap is coming to South Dayton in February! 
On the four Wednesdays in February (February 6, 13, 20, 27), the St. 
Mary of the Assumption Young Adult Group will be hosting a 
Theology On Tap series at JD Legends Entertainment Complex in 
Franklin, OH. For more information and for a list of speakers, please 
visit stmaryassumption.church. You can also contact their Director of 
Youth and Young Adult Ministry: Mike Hoendorf at 937-463-3328 or 
mikeh@stmaryassumption.church. 
 
The St. Francis Women's Retreat, "Behold the Lamb of God, 
Come Abide at His Table" will be held February 22-24, at 
Bergamo Center in Beavercreek. Our presenter is Fr. Tim Kallaher 
from Cincinnati who will focus on the Liturgy. For information or to 
register visit http://stfranciswomensrtrtwixsite.com/retreat 
 
 Have a Passion for the Unborn and Know Others Who Do Too? 
Consider Being a Table Host or Banquet Volunteer at ENLC 
Partnership Banquet. Thursday, April 11 or Friday, April 12, 
Comedian – Brad Stine Mandalay Banquet Center-Dayton. To sign 
up or find out more contact Barb Garrison at (937) 226-7414 or at 
bgarrison@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
The Addiction Crisis: A Catholic and Lutheran Response 
The scourge of addiction is so prevalent that the Gospel compels us to 
tackle it together. This workshop will take place on Tuesday, 
February 19 at Good Shepherd Catholic Church (8815 E. Kemper 
Rd., Cincinnati). It will be an all-day event, involving prayer, plenary 
sessions on the opioid/addiction crisis and the faith community's 
response, and breakout conversations with addiction and mental 
health officials from nearly all of our counties. Register by February 
1st through the Catholic Social Action Office 513.421.3131x2660 or 
http://www.catholiccincinnati.org/ministries-offices/catholic-social-
action/addiction-crisisworkshop/. 
 
True Devotion Study Group: Do you want to grow closer  to Jesus 
and Mary by learning about St. John Paul II's Marian spirituality, and 
meet like-minded people? Discussion on St. Louis Marie de 
Montfort's True Devotion to Mary and Preparation for Total 
Consecration to Jesus Christ through Mary by Fr Hugh Gillespie. 
Group discussion Feb. 4-March 25, Mondays 7-8:15 p.m at St. Albert 
Spirit Center (behind the playground),  To purchase both print books 

 
 

If you participated in the pictorial directory by having your   
picture taken there is a copy of the directory with your name on it in 
the box in the back of church. There are only enough directories for 
those who had their pictures taken.  
 
Building the Domestic Church is a program of the Knight of  
Columbus that supplies parishes with booklets on topics important to 
the fostering and support of family life. The kiosk in the back of 
church offers many titles for your reading and reflection. Many 
thanks to John and Karen Ludwig for donating the booklets that are 
available in the kiosk.  
 
We are in need of someone to launder  and iron the altar  linens 
each week. Please call the office if you can help 228-9272. 
 
We are in need of people to serve at the altar for the 10:00 Mass 
on Sundays. This is a great way to serve the par ish. Training is 
provided. Call the office at 228-9272 if you are able to help.  

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 
Katie Blauser                   Michael Culp              Katharine Smolik      
Dolores Broerman           Vanessa Padgett          Karen Thomas                
Mooneen Caulfield          Victors Polovskis        Sharon Wenzel 
Kristina & John Cole       Tony Riggs                                

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Cody Landers            David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Greg Marcus             Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                       Alex McGarvey         Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Zachary McIntyre     Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Matthew Melvin       Justin Williams   
Morgan Konsdorf                

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for January 20, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                      $3673.00 

Charity:              $    85.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 
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